
14/10/2019 

MR Allen Turton 
7 Southern Cross Way ST 
Allambie Heights NSW 2100 
allyn@bigpond.net.au 

RE: Mod2019/0475 - 60 Binalong Avenue ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

DA2018/0149
Mod 2019/0475
The application for additional water storage tanks for fire safety purposes at no cost is bizarre. 
If there is a 'requirement' for additional water tanks then why was this not part of the original 
application and subsequent consent by the council. The developers will not be doing this 
unless it suits them and they should be made to stick with the original approvals. The original 
requirements for street screen planting should be adhered to.

Allen Turton
7 Southern Cross Way, Allambie Heights 

Sent: 14/10/2019 9:02:54 AM
Subject: Online Submission


